Guy C. Bosetti 10218 Sioux Road Richmond, VA 23235

Dear Holy Cross Trustee,

August 10, 2002

You may recall that by letter dated April 24, 2002 the Four Alumni of Holy Cross listed below, mailed a packet of information to each college trustee. The purpose of this mailing was 1) to provide some evidence of the extensive secularization of the college over the past thirty years and 2) to make a plea for an end to this movement through curriculum and other changes.

Mr. H. E. Lentz by letter dated May 9, 2002 responded on behalf of the trustees noting that a copy of his letter went to the trustees. A reply dated June 13, 2002, to Mr. Lentz' letter was mailed to him on behalf of the Four Alumni requesting that a copy of our reply be sent to each trustee. As we do not know if the trustees received our letter of June 13, we enclose a copy for you.

Respectfully yours, William Cousins
Edgar Kelley
Edward Kirby
Guy Bosetti

A note from Ned Kirby, '49, one of the Four Alumni;

Jack Lentz' reply to our May mailing states that the Board approves the policies of the administration of the College. Surely this is true, because no broad policy is such until approved by the Board.

The other side of this coin is that the Board has the power and the duty to make changes of college policy when its mission and the virtue of prudence require change.

Just a thought, because possibly there will be a time when such initiative becomes very important.

E.P.K. 8-31-02